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Shoreline Master Plan public workshop scheduled

South Padre Island, TX, Nov. 28, 2017: The City of South Padre Island will host a public
workshop regarding the Shoreline Master Plan on Dec. 6, 2017 at 8 a.m. to 2 p.m. in City
Hall, located at 4601 Padre Blvd.

As part of the Gulf of Mexico Alliance Coastal Resilience Grant Award, HDR Engineering
will explore new projects, opportunities and identify the constraints of existing projects.
A final comprehensive plan will be integrated into the City’s Master Plan.

“This workshop will bring community members and key stakeholders together to discuss
the vision and goals of the Shoreline Master Plan,” said Brandon Hill, shoreline director.
“The goal of this workshop to to provide a forum for our community members to
engage with the team and provide feedback.”

HDR Engineering will assist the City in preparing the Shoreline Master Plan, which will
focus on the following:

Tourism

Education
Conservation

Beach and Bay Access

The public is encouraged to attend and participate in this public workshop.
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